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MaTeh 29. 1975 

Dear Geoff: 

f 
\. 

toe vill be pleaaed to know that Mr. Max llbia 
baa giYea to me your letter of March 3 with the 
aeeoapaay1ng paiTa of ahoea. 

I very aueb appreciate your thoughtfulneae. 
I am looking forward to aalag thea. 

It vaa always wery nice aeetng you at Bur•!ag 
Tree. You will be •1aae4. 

Thank you agaiu for your kindaeaa. 

Sineerely. 

Mr. Geoff Kiabrough 
Charlea A. Eaton Coapany 
147 Centre Street 
Jroekton. Maaaaehuaetta 02403 
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THE WHITE HO U SE 

WASHINGTON 

March 29 ' 1975 

Dear M~ough: 
You will b has give e pleased t acco n to me o know th mpanying .your lett at Mr pa1rs of er of March Max Elbin 
I very shoes. 3 with the 

1-"'- much a ~tift~ ~ ppreciate 1 k:e iil!'' your oo ing forwa;da p&i£ of rh thoughtfulne t o u s in g e s e s h o~ s s s., tn 

Thank them • I am 
you • again for your k" 1ndness. 

r 

M~ ~~~~~r~, 
Charles A K1mbrough 

Sincere! y, 

147 c · Eaton c entre S ompany 
Brockton treet ' Massach usetts 02403 



March 3, 1975 

President Gerald R. Ford 
c/o Mr. Max Elbin 
Burning Tree Club 
Bethesda, Md. 20034 

Dear Mr. President: 

Enclosed are two pair of shoes I promised you when 
we last saw each other at Burning Tree. I am sending 
a style similar to what you have been wearing in size 
lOD (as you mentioned). However, if you desire a 
different style or size, please let me know. Mr. Elbin 
has a catalog of all our styles. 

I'm confident you will find Etonic shoes very comfortable. 
Naturally, we believe they are the finest shoes made. 

It has been a great thrill to be associated with you 
at Burning Tree over the past few years. If I can be 
of further assistance, please call on me. 

GK:ds 
enclosures 

c 

Charles A. Eaton Company 
147 Centre Street 

Brockton,~assachusetts02403 
Telephone (617) 583-9100 

After Hours "Hot Line" (617) 583-9111 




